
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Friday 4th July 2025 

Dear Parents /Guardians 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service 

We are delighted to announce that we are holding a special leavers’ service in the church this year, which 
parents and guardians are invited to attend. We respectfully ask you to keep numbers to three adults per 
child/household, so that we can fit everybody in the church. This will take place on Thursday 17th July 
at 9:30 am. You will be able to enter through the main entrance to the church at 9:30am. We expect the 
service to last around an hour.  

Year 6 Reward Activities - Monday 21st July 

Back by popular demand, we are very excited to be holding a den building event on the school field to 
reward the children’s behaviour over the last half term. Children will take part throughout the morning (and 
will enjoy the talent show later in the afternoon). This is a mufti day for year 6 only. 

Den building Children are allowed to bring equipment from home to build their den. This could 
include: 

●​ a pop up tent (not one that needs assembling) 
●​ den building kit 
●​ blankets 
●​ pegs 
●​ sticks 
●​ wind break 

 
Children are also invited to bring: 

●​ Small card games or other games that could be played in a den (no electronics) 
●​ A small packet of sweets or snack (no nuts) - enough for one person 

 
It is important that children are able to carry their own equipment, so please 
ensure they only bring one or two items. The school will not be held responsible for 
any lost or broken items, so please do not send anything valuable. 

We also have a fun-filled wet weather plan, just in case it rains. If den building equipment is not required, 
we will contact you the day before. Let’s keep our fingers crossed for sunshine! 

Carrier bags 

As we near the end of the year, we are starting to collect the children’s books and other belongings 
together ready to go home. Please could each child bring a named, strong carrier bag to school on or 
before Monday 14th July. If you are able to spare a few bags, this would be greatly appreciated as this will 
ensure everyone has one. 

Many thanks, 

The Upper Junior Team 

 

 


